
This e-mail was received from Mark Humphrey regarding the results from 
the Shrimporee. 
This is FYI. 
  
YIR, 
  
JB 
jfox6@houston.rr.com 
click on URL below 
http://www.spacecenterrotary.org 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Mark Humphrey (26)  
To: Junius Fox  
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2006 8:05 AM 
Subject: shrimpore accounting 
 

Gross receipts were $67,978.00 and expenses were $12,451.00 to leave a net of $55,527.00. I 
have transferred $54,000.00 to our money market account so we can earn interest. We now have 
$63,179.00 in our money market. I normally keep $2,500.00 in the account to avoid service 
charge so that leaves $6,679.00 that we did not spend from the 2004 shrimpore. We currently 
have $3,941.00 in our checking account however I have written a check to Marker one for the Tux 
& Boots event this spring.  

Mike Hernandez had requested this accounting however I do not have his e-mail address. Would 
you please forward to Mike and the appropriate rotary members?  

Mark D. Humphrey 

Banking Center President 

Prosperity Bank - Clear Lake Banking Center 

100 Medical Center Blvd. 

Webster, Texas 77598 

281.332.3595   Telephone 

281.338.1885   Fax Number 

------This transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the information 
contained herein (including any reliance thereon) is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you received this transmission in error, please 
immediately contact the sender and destroy the material in its entirety, whether in electronic or hard copy format. Thank you. 

  

 


